
 

 

Georgian Gardens Primary School  

Newsletter  Friday 11th February 2022 

https://www.georgiangardens.w-sussex.sch.uk/ 

Next week our Year 6 children are off to Sayers Croft on their residential. We hope they have a fantastic time and can’t wait to 
hear all about it when they return. 

On March 3rd we will be celebrating  World Book day, this year we are asking the children to come to school dressed in their       
pyjama’s and dressing gowns for a bedtime story! Slippers may be brought in a bag for them to wear inside the school      
building. All children will need to arrive at school in outdoor shoes. 

We still have some cases of Covid in school, so if your child is unwell over the weekend, please email the school or leave a 
message on the school phone. Please do not use Facebook messenger as we can not guarantee that the account will be   
monitored. 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Year 6 

 

Two of our Year 6 children, Brennan and Tristian have worked really hard with Mr Pettitt, creating these pictures of owls using 
sycamore seeds, which were collected during the autumn. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 have also been working to design and  produce reworked pieces of material using recycled plastic bags. 
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Year 2 

Year 2 have been very busy this week!  

The children have been learning all about the Chinese New Year story and how it is celebrated. They 
made Dragon’s eyes out of clay and they even got to have a taste of some Chinese food! 
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Over this half term, Rustington Museum is exploring old toys and games in our “Playtime” exhibition. As well as displaying 
items from the Museum stores, there is a chance to try some traditional toys from our handling collection. Members of the 
public have also loaned their favourite toy collections to be displayed in Museum. As you look around, can you find the hid-
den monkeys? 

  

In the Museum, there are free activity books for children, things to sniff and touch, and different hats to try. An interactive 
screen lets you explore the famous people that have come to Rustington and see how the shops have changed over time. 

  

Open Monday to Saturdays, 9am - 5pm (closed 1pm-1.30pm) 

Find us in the Samuel Wickens Centre, Broadmark Lane Car Park, Broadmark Lane, Rustington (behind Waitrose) 

Free parking (3hrs) 

Tel: 01903 788478    Email: museum@rustingtonpc.org      Website: www.rustingtonmuseum.org 

 

 

 

              

mailto:museum@rustingtonpc.org
http://www.rustingtonmuseum.org
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Here are some key dates which are coming up: 

14th —18th February     Y6 residential to Sayers Croft   

3rd March                  World Book Day 

8th March                           KS2 author visit  (Sam Sedgman) 

9th—14th March              School Book Fair   

17th March                         KS1 storyteller visit  (John Kirk) 

Monday 21st March         Parents’ Evening      3:30—6:00pm 

Thursday 24th March       Parents’ Evening      3:30—6:00pm 

29th March                       KS1 author visit  (Andy Seed) 

Do you use Amazon? Just Eat? Ebay? Book holidays? Why 

not raise money for our school? By signing in through 

‘Easyfundraising’, an app or website, an amount of money is 

donated to school. Take a look, it costs nothing extra to you 

but is great for our school! 

Reading at home: 

Spending even just a short time with your child sharing books at home really does make a 

positive difference to their development. Take a look at this link for more help and ideas on 

how to share books:                                                  

https://www.booktrust.org.uk/books-and-reading/tips-and-advice/reading-tips/ 

We also ask that you record any home reading in your child’s reading journal which they 

should bring home from school. Thank you. 

2021—2022 Term Dates: 

INSET DAYS 2nd September 2021, 3rd September 2021, 1st November 2021, 28th February 2022, 27th May 2022 

4.1.22 First day of spring term                                            21.2—25.2.22       half term                      8.4.22      Last day of term 

25.4.22 First day of summer term                                      30.5.— 3.6.22       half term                     21.7.22    Last day of term 

Please note that the final day of term is now  confirmed as Thursday 21st July 2022. This is in lieu of the extra bank holiday for 

Queen Elizabeth’s jubilee. 
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